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24/09/2018  17:33:422018/1890/P COMMNT Nieves Venegas I am concerned about the noise levels of the proposed air conditioning unit.  My window is on the first floor. 

Currently the only background noise is occasionally that of some traffic in the distance. It is not a constant 

noise, and it is not particularly disturbing.  It is quite calm and peaceful.  Noise from an air conditioning unit will 

affect my day to day life, all day, every day.  The existing views will likely suffer with the instalment of these 

units also.
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